
  
TEAM JUSTICE MINUTES 

June 2, 2023 (In-Person & Via Zoom)  
   
Members Present:   
In Person: Peter Shay (Chaired), Mark Masterson, Sonya Miller, Amanda Kingrey, Terri Moses, Bach Hang, Jose 
Sambrano, Daniel Bateman, Josef Hamilton, Tiffinie Irving (arrived at 11:32), Kellie Hogan (arrived at 11:47 after action 
items) 
Zoom: None 
  
Members Absent: Clayton Barth, Karen Dunlap, Jason Stephens, Kristen Peterman, Shantel Westbrook 
  
Guests:   
In Person: Andre Hernandez, Dr. Shareika Fisher 
Zoom: Elisa Thompson 
  
Staff:   
In Person: Nicholl’e Briggs, Mario Salinas, Steve Stonehouse, Chris Collins-Thoman, Andrea Drinnen, 
David Riddle 
Zoom: Stacy Bell, Kevin Cocking 
  
WSU Consultant: Dr. Delores Craig-Moreland 
  

I. Introductions and Announcements – Introduced Andrea Drinnen as new liaison for Team Justice 
 

II. ACTION ITEM: Approval of Team Justice Workgroup Minutes from the 5/5/23 Meeting. Mark Masterson 
motioned, Sonya Miller seconded. There were no objections, the motion carried to approve the Team 
Justice Minutes from the 5/5/23 meeting, as submitted.   

 
III. Rise Up for Youth presentation – Dr. Shareika Fisher delivered a power point presentation about the programs 

offered to youth in Wichita area high schools and was available to address questions from the board.  Included in 
the discussion, board members offered ideas for how the board can assist in the Rise Up for Youth program. 
 

IV. Teen Team Justice Member Position - Steve Stonehouse updated on the process/applications for the position. 
Discussion was opened. Board all agreed the position should still be made available. Board members suggested 
other ideas for getting a teen voice for the board. Matter will be carried forward for further discussion. 
 

V. National Juvenile Defender Center (NJDC) Report “Limited Justice” – Chair, Kristen Peterman had 
requested follow up on this item and will continue to be addressed.  
 

VI. Legislative Update - Mario Salinas provided an update on HB2021 that was signed into law by Governor Kelly 
since the last board meeting.  Sedgwick County is meeting with KDOC next week to discuss logistics of the bill.  
Updates will be provided to the board as information is received.  
 

VII. Data and Program Updates – Data was available in the meeting packet. Mario Salinas shared Juvenile Residential 
Facility (JRF) reopened on May 8th at reduced capacity. There are currently 7 juveniles housed at JRF. 
 

VIII. Community Task Force Recommendations – No additional updates at this time. 
 

IX. Other Business: None  
 
 

Meeting Adjourned 
 

The next meeting will be held on July 7, 2023 (Ronald Reagan Building, 271 W. 3rd St. N – 3rd Floor). 


